Community Relations Committee
CRC
Meeting Notes
April 17,2019

The April meeting of the CRC Committee was held April 17th in the Annex at 11:00 a.m.
Present were Nancy Alexander, Janet DelSardo, Rosemary Grimmet, Gwen Imhoff, Ed
Jamison, Rory Potter and Billie Velazquez.

Old Business

Rory checked on line about the AARP book “Checklist for My Family” and found that it
costs $19.95.

New Business

We discussed preparations for the Hurricane Preparedness Seminar which is Saturday
May 18" from 2 — 4 p.m. Billie said that Home Depot is coming. She will get four $25.00
gift cards from Home Depot for prizes. She also said that the Meteorologist that said he
would come has backed out. Ed stated that he would try to get someone. Billie will call
the city to see if they will send someone and bring some Hurricane Preparedness
brochures. Nancy and Rory will get refreshments.

Janet has gotten the date of October 19, 2019 for Beverly Heald to give her presentation.
Nancy will check with Beverly about her bringing copies of her book “Planning Your
Farewell Party”. Rosemary stated that she will get general information from Debbie
Dillard, Harris County Outreach Director regarding Living Wills, Wills For Probate, and
Advance Directives.

We will work on the Health Fair (9/28/19) later. In the meantime, Janet will get with
HEB regarding the flu shots and ask about if they have measles shots.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Rory Potter



